Perans B.Bass & CoMPANY
REAL KSTAME
140 So. Dearborn Street
SHIECAGO
Telephone

Merch 18, 1936, Central 282

Mrs. Gertrude B. Warner,
Heathman Hotel,

Park at Salmon Street,
Portland, Oregon.

My dear Gertrude:

Your letter of the 16th instant from Eugene received
and I was pleased to find that you were able to make
the trip from Portland and attend to the Museum affairs.
I note also that you will pass through Chicago about
May first and have very pleasant company with you on
the tripes I will expect +to see you and Mrs. Garmer
while you are here.

About ten days ago I saw my doctor and he seemed very
much pleased and thought that I was getting along as
well as could be expected.

As per your request, I am enclosing herewith three
check books from the Northern Trust Company bank,

With very kind regards, I am

Yours very truly,
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PERKINS B. BASS.
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